
Board Report for September 

 

Just to touch on some highlights from summer:  

 

FCS: 14 smart boards have been installed and whiteboards moved, the walls were 

patched and painted from moving whiteboards. 

Painting all the down stair hallways were painted, along with most classrooms either 

touched up or all the walls were painted.  

 HVAC units have had filters and maintenance done on them. Still working on getting 

some of the units balanced for air flow. 

In the main gym doors have been made for chair storage under stage 

  

SHS: The old locker rooms have been finished and passed city final inspection.  

E-lights and or batteries have been installed in weight room, gym and cafeteria. 

Football stadium was pressure washed and painted, and the inside and outside track ring. 

All HVAC units have had filters changed and maintenance done. 

A new cafeteria window was installed and kitchen painted.  

Student restrooms have new drop ceiling and wash basins installed  

 

This month I contacted A&E got prices and options on card swipe for the gym. Cameras 

have been installed in lobby main part of the gym and in weight room. 

I am getting prices on resealing around the roof top heating units and the east wall that 

keeps leaking. State fire marshal was in at the HS on 9-12. 


